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'FEB 2 2 1982

Docket No. 50-331

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Larry D. Root
Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Generation
P O. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406

Dear Mr. Root:

Subject: Iowa Electric Light and Power Company Letter Dated
February 9, 1982 (LDR-82-028)

We have reviewed your request f{or a waiver of part of the training for the
group of applicants who are to be examined at the senior operator level during
the week of June 21, 1982. We will grant a waiver for the control room shift
training with the following stipulatioas:

1) The licens¢ applications for each of the individuals will specify the
areas of training not cox leted including the mumber of hours or weeks
needed to complete the training.

2) Ve receive a schedule of when the training will be completed.

Baced on receiving the above information with the applications and assuming
the applicants meet all other requirements specified in the regulatior we
will administer che examinations as scheduled. Licenses for those app..__ants
who had not completed the training prior to the examination will not be
processed until we receive confirmation, in writing, that the training has
been completed. This will not delay the processing of those applicants who
had completed the training prior to the administtation of the examinatiomn.

Sincerely,
-
« A, Hind,” Director

~ Division of Emergency Preparedness
and Operational Support
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